
Dear Customer,

In order to serve you better we are upgrading our IT systems.

As a result of this upgrade, services listed below will be unavailable:

+971 4 609 2222  |  dib.ae/upgrade

Notice

Details:

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT

• There will be intermittent service disruption on Friday, July 19, 2019

from 3:00 am to 12:00 pm

– Online Banking

– IVR - Call Center 

– Mobile Banking 

– SMS Banking

– E-payments – all channels & internet transactions 

– Samsung pay registrations

– i-Statement & Email notifications 

– Dubai International Airport – Terminal 3 branch




